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8th October 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you to all parents and carers who took the time to provide feedback to our recent questionnaire seeking 
feedback about the start to Year 7 for your child at Haileybury Turnford. 
 
We were very pleased to receive the overwhelmingly positive responses to our questionnaire.  The full 
questionnaire results can be seen below.  One issue which was raised by a number of parents was whether 
students would have the opportunity to have a locker.  I am very pleased to say that we have been able to 
respond to this issue; Mrs Goodes, Vice Principal will be writing to you to offer your child a locker from after 
October half-term. 
 

  
% Strongly 

agree/Agree 

1 My child enjoys their lessons and find the work 
interesting 

92% 

2 My child feels well supported in their learning 94% 

3 My child understands the school rules and minimum 
expectations of being Ready, Respectful and Safe 

98% 

4 My child has started to settle in well into school 96% 

5 I feel that my child has good relations with the school 
staff 

94% 

6 My child feels safe in school 98% 

7 My child is happy in school 96% 

8 If my child has a problem in school and I am concerned, 
there is somebody I can talk to about it 

94% 

9 Standards of behaviour in my child's classes are 
generally good 

92% 

 
On a different, but related issue, you may well be aware that last Friday was World Teachers Day.  I’d encourage 
you to visit www.teachingawards.com/thankyou and to thank a teacher on behalf of your child. It’s easy to do, 
and every teacher mentioned receives a card of thanks in the post.   
 
Thank you for your support throughout this half-term.  It has been an excellent start for our new Year 7 
students.  To keep up to date with what is happening at Haileybury Turnford, do follow us on Twitter at 
@hailey_turnford  and visit our website at www.haileyburyturnford.com. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Robin Newman 
Principal 
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